
Dundee Age Concern – more trustees
wanted!

Fraser has been a board member of Dundee Age Concern for some years, the
wonderful organisation that runs the Fiveways Club in Caird Avenue, that
supports many older Dundee folk.   He’s currently the board’s Vice-Chair.

The board is currently seeking additional board members – details below –
please get in touch if you would like to get involved – many thanks!
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